
On Tuesday 17 March the Royal Air Force Museum Cosford is 

holding an event for Home Educated children aged 7 years and 

over based on the ‘theory of flight’. 

(Please note this event is the same as the one held in September 2014 and is for those 

children who could not attend on this day.) 

Only £5 per child* (plus 2 adults) 

This includes free parking! 
 

* Please note this sum is non-refundable 

Places are limited  

and must be booked in advance.  

Bookings are being taken from 20 January 2015   

For further information T: 01902 376 217 

How do 
aeroplanes take 

off? 

How do 

aeroplanes 

slow down? 

What forces make 
aeroplanes fly? 

If you would like to find out the answers to these questions then don’t 

miss out – see www.rafmuseum.org/learningevents for how to book.  


